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To whom it may concern,  
 

 

 
20 September 2018 

 
  

 
 
Subsequent to the statement made by the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO), I would 
like to ensure that a copy of the ICO’s Management Agreement is deposited in the Libraries of 
both Houses, to be made available for interested members.  
 

 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Margot James MP 
Minister for Digital and the Creative Industries 
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